From: [
Sent: 05 June 2018 08:57

To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Informative Only Planning Application - 2018/1803/P

London Borough of Camden Our DTS Ref: 99065
Camden Town Hall Your Ref: 2018/1803/P
Argyle Street

Euston Road

London

WC1H 8EQ

5 June 2018
Dear Sir/Madam

Re: 17 NORTHWAYS PARADE, FINCHLEY ROAD, LONDON, NW3 5DP

WASTE COMMENT

Thames Water recommends the installation of a properly maintained fat trap on all catering
establishments. We further recommend, in line with best practice for the disposal of Fats, Oils and
Grease, the collection of waste oil by a contractor, particularly to recycle for the production of bio
diesel. Failure to implement these recommendations may result in this and other properties
suffering blocked drains, sewage flooding and pollution to local watercourses.

Yours faithfully
Development Planning Department

Development Planning,
Thames Water,
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